
 

Do you need to register for the 160th Anniversary Afternoon Tea on 

June 10th (1-4pm) in our cafeteria?  

The Afternoon Tea is free of charge – although donations will be accepted to support our breakfast and 

lunch programs.  Tea and light refreshments will be offered.  You will also have access to the Silent 

Auction and Raffle table. If you are interested, you need to pre-register by: 

 visiting or calling the school at 905-354-7409 ext. 65410  

OR 

 emailing Linda.Falovo-Atkinson@dsbn.org 

OR 

 registering online – SEE BELOW 

Do you need to buy a ticket for the 160th Anniversary Celebration on 

June 10th (7-11:30pm) in our main Gym?  

The cost of a ticket to the 160th Anniversary Celebration is $20.  This includes a door prize ticket, hors 

d'oeuvres, a commemorative lanyard, live entertainment and access to our Silent Auction and Raffle 

Table.  Tickets will be sold at the door but you can pre-register (and either drop off the money at the 

school or pay at the door) by: 

 visiting or calling the school at 905-354-7409 ext. 65410  

OR 

 emailing Linda.Falovo-Atkinson@dsbn.org 

OR 

 registering online – SEE BELOW 

The ticket money can be dropped off at the school or paid when you arrive. 

You can register for one or both events and pay online! 

Online is by far the easiest method for the school but it requires a few steps on your behalf.  All online 

payments now go through School Cash Online.  Anyone in the public can register for this service – 

allowing you to purchase school spirit wear and events such as the 160th Anniversary Celebration.   

Just follow these steps… 

mailto:Linda.Falovo-Atkinson@dsbn.org
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http://dsbn.org/schoolcash/


1. Visit http://dsbn.org/schoolcash/ and either log in if you already 

have an account OR hit “Register Now” 

 

2. Provide your name. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://dsbn.org/schoolcash/


 

3. Provide your address and email 

 

4. Create a password and choose a security question 

 



5. Go to your email and confirm your email address 

 

6. Click on the link in the email  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



7. Follow the directions to get to the School Cash Online link 

 

 

8. Sign in using the email and password you created 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



9. When you first log on – you’ll have one more step – choosing a 

school and hitting “I don’t want to add a student” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hit the arrow and 

choose Stamford from 

the drop down menu. 

Ignore the request for student 

information – look below and hit 

“I don’t want to add a student”.. 



10. Now you’re done and you just need to search for the item you 

need. Either “160th Anniversay Celebration” or “160th 

Afternoon Tea”.  

 

 

 


